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December 21, 1925.

Richard Osborne, 2sq.,
Secretary to the Governor General, 
Ottawa*

Dear Mr* Osborne i-

I am very much obliged for your letter 
of the 21st* I shall not be able for a few days to know 
whether the date of this concert can oe altered, as"it would of course 
be necessary to chan e our arrangements with all the porfomers.

Possibly their üccelleucies :ifht be able 
to come on March 9th Which is the next date, cud if they tould 
honour us at that time it would b > preferable, from our point 
of view, to alterinc the present plans.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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